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2 July 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Thank you to everyone who completed the Microsoft Office form about parent’s consultation evenings. 
The majority of parents preferred face to face and therefore all full parent’s consultations evenings will 
be face to face next academic year.  
 

In September, Year 7 parents are able to find out how their child is settling into school, and this will be 
online as there is a full parents consultation meeting for Year 7 parents in the summer term. Year 7 
parents also have the opportunity to meet their child's form tutor after the Harvest Mass in October.  
 

The main concern shared with us is the booking of appointments. Some parents/carers stated they had 
not managed to see all teachers at their recent parents evening as they could not book appointments 
with them due to all appointment slots with some teachers being full.  To support parents/carers, 
parents' consultation evening will start at 3.30pm and finish at 7pm with the last appointment being at 
6.50pm. 
 

Furthermore, all the constructive feedback comments you submitted will be shared with staff as we 
prepare for next academic year.  
 

As in previous years, you will be emailed the link to the school booklet which contains all the relevant 
dates for next year as well as reminders about our expectations. This will be sent to all parents at the 
start of the academic year so that you know in advance all the relevant dates for your child.  
 

A Power Point will also be on our website in September, and this will cover the queries parents/carers 
raised in their feedback. A school comms will be sent to you once the Power Point is on our website and 
I do hope you find it useful.  
 
If you still have further queries, please do not hesitate to contact the school at: 
parentalconcerns@stbernards.southend.sch.uk. 
 

Your sincerely, 
  

 
Mrs H Barnes 

Deputy Head Teacher    
 


